

BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS ERRES OFFICE CITY OF WALTHAM OFFICE MASSACHUSETTS CITY OF WALTHAM OFFICE CITY OF WALTHAM OFFICE CITY OF WALTHAM OFFICE OFFICE

WAYNE F. BRASCO, CHAIRMAN KEVIN RITCEY KENNETH W. SUMNER

MICHAEL S. RUSSO, ADMINISTRATIVE DIRECTOR

RECEIVED

LEGAL NOTICE

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2020 IN THE PUBLIC MEETING ROOM

THE BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS WILL HOLD A MEETING THE MEETING WILL START AT 7:00 P.M., AT THE ARTHUR J. CLARK GOVERNMENT CENTER, PUBLIC MEETING ROOM, AT 119 SCHOOL STREET, WALTHAM. THE BOARD WILL HEAR THE FOLLOWING ISSUES AND OTHER MATTERS THAT MAY COME PROPERLY BEFORE THE BOARD. (masks required)

- 1.) A request for a one-day permit from Erin Milton/Mark Babetski for a wedding reception at the Paine Estate, 100 Robert Treat Paine Drive, Waltham on Saturday October 3, 2020 from 4:00pm-10:00pm, The Party Connection caterer, 16ppl.
- 2.) A request for a one-day permit from Michea McCaffrey representing Evolv Tec for a Corporate event at the Gore Place, 52 Gore Street, Waltham, MA from 1:00pm-4:00pm, Chicken & Rice Food Truck, 50ppl.
- 3.) An application request for change of hours from Patricia Estorino representing Gustazo Cuban Café, 240 Moody Street, Waltham for Saturday's and Sunday's opening at 10:00am for Brunch service, manager to remain Patricia Estorino.
- 4.) An application request for a change of "Doing Business As" from Mark A. McAuliffe representing The Friendly Pig, Inc. to new d/b/a tessie's west, 841 Main Street, Waltham MA 02451, manager to remain Mark A. McAuliffe.
- 5.) A request for attendance for Afro Grill Rhino Lounge, 11 Cooper Street, Waltham for issues during Temporary COVID 19 opening guidelines for Zero Tolerance.
- 6.) The License Commission is to discuss the COVID 19 guidelines for all Restaurant Licensee's for the hours of operation, to maintain safety issues for the possible extension of Moody Street closure once approved by Traffic Commission.